
I firmly believe that voting should be done in person and that voting 
machines should be protected against any possibility of outside 
interference. They should be made secure  through the elimination of 
USB  connectivity and general online communication. 
 
I know of several instances where ballots were mailed to people who were 
deceased and who no longer resided in Connecticut. It is everyone's right 
to go to a point place to vote.   
 
 please make sure that everyone's vote is legal. I do know of mail-in ballots 
that were mailed to individuals who were not registered voters. 
 
 everyone was gotten an  incentive check from the government went to a 
bank or to a  check cashing service to cash the check. They can just as 
easily go to  voting location to vote. The integrity of the  voting system and 
democracy is at stake. 
 
Thank you, 
Thom and Eleanor Pesce 
 


